
 

 

 

 

 
Dear students and parents 
 
Return of school copies of English texts 
 
Now that the four English GCSE exams have taken place, I would like to ask for your help with making sure 
our department texts come back to us ready for future students to use.   
 
Many of you bought your own copies of the English texts, and we hope you found it useful to be able to 
make notes in them.  If you did this, please ignore this email.  If you opted to borrow books from school 
instead, these are now due back to us.   
 
The texts you may have borrowed from us are:  
 

An Inspector Calls   A Christmas Carol   Macbeth 
 

       
 
 
(We do not need you to return your Poetry Anthology as these are provided free by the exam board)  
 
If you could bring any copies into school with you and drop them off with your English teacher, or in the 
English workroom, or the main office FAO Mrs Bowes, we would be very grateful.  This will help us to make 
the best of our resources for groups starting their course in the autumn.  Please make sure you include a 
note with your name on with the books if you hand them in to the office so we know who they came 
from.  
 
We wish you the very best with the rest of your exam period and look forward to seeing lots of you in your 
prom finery, and on results day.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs K. Bowes 
Director of Learning: English  

 


